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April 8th, 2025 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Due to the continued price increases from our domestic steel suppliers, OEG Building Materials 
will implement a price increase of a minimum of 10% on all products effective May 5th, 2025.  
 
OEG will honor all unexpired quotes in accordance with our quote policy. Expiration dates can 
be found on all quotes. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the price increase, please contact your OEG Building 
Materials sales representative. 
 
Thank you for your business and continued support. 
 
OEG Building Materials 
 


